24th May 2016
Dear Parents/Carers
As part of your child’s induction into full-time education, we have arranged visits into school on the following days:
Monday 11th July – Afternoon visit (12.45 – 3.15 pm)
Wednesday 13th July – Morning visit from 9am with lunch
On Wednesday 13th July, we would like to give the children the opportunity to have their lunch at school.  The children may bring a packed lunch, or join us for a school meal.  (There will be no charge for the school lunch on this occasion.)  It has proved to be a very valuable experience in the past and parents/carers are very welcome to eat with the children.  So that we can organise our food order, please let us know by Friday, 24th June                                                                                                                                          which option you prefer.

We would also like to invite you to attend a welcome meeting on Wednesday, 6th July at 5 pm in the school hall.  This meeting will give you the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Jones
Foundation Stage Co-ordinator

